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	BUSINESS BURGLARY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a business burglary that occurred on Sunday, August 2, 2009 at approximately 2:00 A.M.  The burglary occurred at 5459 North Federal Highway at the Pain Center of Broward County.
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department received an alarm call from the business at approximately 2:00 A.M.  Officers responded and found the business to be secure.  At approximately 10:15 A.M. a call-out responded to check on the business, he also observed all of the doors and windows to be secure.  Upon gaining access to the business, the call-out noticed it had been burglarized.
Unknown culprits entered the business through the rear door and while inside removed medication, electronics, and various video equipment.  The door was secured by the culprits prior to them leaving the business.  The total loss is still in the process of being calculated.

Anyone with information regarding this burglary is encouraged to contact Detective Orlando Almanzar at 954-828-5546 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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